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Mr. Malcolm Dowling 
On behalf of Packaging Laundry Limited 
 

 

27th March 2020         Reg. No. W0304-01 
 
 
Re: Appropriate Assessment in respect of a licence application from Packaging Laundry 
Limited for a facility located at Packaging Laundry Limited, Unit C4, Oldcourt Industrial 
Estate , Boghall Road , Bray , Wicklow, A98P6N3. 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I refer to your application for a licence in respect of an facility at Unit C4, Oldcourt Industrial 
Estate , Boghall Road , Bray , Wicklow, A98P6N3. 

I am to advise you in accordance with Regulation 42(8)(a) of the European Communities 

(Birds and Natural Habitats) Regulations 2011 as amended, that the EPA has made a 

determination that an Appropriate Assessment is not required as the project, individually or 

in combination with other plans or projects, is not likely to have a significant effect on 

European sites.  Notification of this determination is attached for your reference.  

The application and all associated correspondence are available to view on the EPA website 

at www.epa.ie.   You are advised to refer to the website for information on the progress of 

the application.  

If you have any further queries, please contact licensing@epa.ie.   

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 

 

Michael Martin, 

Inspector. 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 
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